national**gridESO**

CMP315 Action Log

Action items: In progress and completed since last meeting

	. •	•	•	
ID	Description	Owner	Due	Status
1	Code Administrator to seek clarity from the CUSC Panel on point four of the Terms of Reference	СВ	15/10/2019	Closed – CA to request removal of item as the modification solution will not be asset based
2	Proposer to update the solution section of the Proposal based on discussions to make clear his thoughts on the solution	NS	15/10/2019	Open – to be updated following discussions with TOs
3	Proposer to clarify whether they would still be seeking to amend the CUSC to link to what is actually built by TOs in practice following Workgroup feedback	NS	15/10/2019	Open - to be updated following discussions with TOs
4	Code Administrator to look into whether there would be a STC impact including whether the procedures would need amendment	СВ	15/10/2019	Open – ongoing STCP14-1 main impact would be to this STCP
5	Code Administrator to speak to Transmission Owners to see whether they would 1) like to be a workgroup member 2) be able to provide average asset costings as identified in the Proposal	СВ	15/10/2019	Open – ongoing – call scheduled for 23/10
6	ESO to clarify whether they can provide average substation costs for the Workgroup to use to assess the impact of adding these costs into the expansion constant. Example of these being used to be provided to the Workgroup	SS	15/10/2019	Closed – ESO update provided 15/10

national**gridESO**

7	Code Administrator to circulate LCP report to the Workgroup	СВ	15/10/2019	Complete - closed
8	John Tindal to look into the Terms of Reference item around Recital 63 of EU Renewable Energy Directive (2009/28/EC) and feedback to the Workgroup on 15 October	JT	15/10/2019	Complete - Closed
9	ESO to consider what implementation system change costs there would be and feedback to the Workgroup	SS	15/10/2019	Open – initial assessment completed on what is viable – ongoing dependent on solution
10	Code Administrator to circulate questions that the Workgroup discussed to ask the Transmission Owners	СВ	ASAP	Complete - Closed
11	Code Administrator to look into CATO work and feedback on where the ESO is currently in terms of process that will be in place – is it with Ofgem/what work is being done?	СВ	19/11/2019	Open
12	Code Administrator to circulate documentation that is relevant from workgroup members as discussed; SQSS Connection design document and promotion for renewable generation installation (island or outermost regions) in the renewed Renewables Energy Directive from 2018 in Article 4 (7). The document can be found here . It is now included into the general "support scheme article".	СВ	ASP	Complete - Closed